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Dear Ohio Power Sitting Board 
 
 
 
 
We are against case # 21-1231-EL-BGN
 
Here are just a few reasons 
 
We do not want more flooding
 
We do not want the electromagnetic waves from the panels
 
Eyesore
 
We do not want toxic pollutants into our water and land
 
 
We have been on this same.lot for 45 plus years,now my kids and grandkids are growing up here,
We enjoy our nice country farmland ,trees scenery, we enjoy the birds the wildlife
 
We have heard this will bring revenue in,we feel more revenue lost than what is said to be brought
in
 
 
Please look at this on whole and who and what will really be affected by this project coming into
these small communities 
 
 
Thank you
Kim Kerns
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